St Buryan Academy Primary School Newsletter 15" September 2017

Headteacher- Mrs. Janet Pascoe
Tel: 01736 810480 email: secretary@stburyanacademy.org

Deawr Pawenty and Cowers,

Y3-4 NANJIZAL CLASS OUT AND ABOUT

On Wednesday Nanjizal Class had a really busy day. They first of all visited
the Minack Theatre where they enjoyed a story telling session about The
Mermaid of Zennor. Later they explored the village and harvested some grain
as part of their Stone Age topic, visiting St Buryan Parish Church where they
discovered the special grinding stone. There was more grinding back at
school to actually make flour. Below are Logan, Hattie, Seren and Dominic
displaying the wheat, grinding process and the flour that Nanjizal produced.
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New Sports Coaches: We are delighted to welcome back David Tremaine who

worked previously with our school as a PE coach. Mr Tremaine will be working
in school on a Monday and will be taking the Monday after school club.

We are also pleased to let you know that Natalie Walker, a swimming coach
that many parents may already know through her association with Penzance
swimming Club, will be joining our teaching staff at Friday swimming sessions.

Many parents have expressed concern that, with school budgets as they are
and the ever rising costs of out of school swimming opportunities, we may be
reviewing our school’s commitment to weekly swimming for all year groups.

This is not the case at all; whilst our swimming sessions offer very different
activities to Swimming Club (water confidence, survival skills, etc.) our
Governors recognise the importance of our children becoming confident in
water and will continue to approve the school’s budget covering the costs of
pool hire/swimming tuition alongside the £1.50/week parental contribution
which is used for transport to and from the Leisure Centre.

Could we remind parents that all items of uniform should
be named please- your child’s name labelled with a

permanent marker is suffice to help us return any lost
or misplaced items. Thank you for your help.

Reminder— Individual School Photographs

Please return all photograph orders to school by Thursday 21 September

Thanks for the many positive comments concerning the high quality of this
year’s individual photographs which make fantastic Christmas gifts. Please
make sure that your order is back in school before the deadline next Thursday.
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Crochet Club: Do you have any unwanted wools, suitable for crochet?

Mrs Wilson is beginning a new Crochet Club next week and would be very
grateful for any unwanted wools, crochet hooks, etc. Thank you.

Name our new Outdoor Learning Space!

We are looking for just the right name to encompass all the exciting
possibilities that our new outdoor classroom will bring- the opportunity to
engage young learners from the age of 2 (Little Choughs) whilst providing even
more outdoor learning resources for the rest of the school. We think that our
pupils may well be able to come up with the very best ideas so are offering the
chance to cut the ribbon when the new building is officially opened as a prize
for suggesting that special name...a box for entries is in school reception!

Extra-Curricular Activities; Breakfast Club from 8am all week- last food orders 8.40am

Monday- Construction Club (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Dodge Ball (Y3-6) until
4.15pm

Tuesday- Let’s Get Cooking Y5 Group 1

Wednesday-KS1 Ball Skills (Y1-2) until 4pm, KS2 Ball Skills until 4.15pm
Thursday- Football Club (Y3-6), Crochet Club (Y3-6) until 4.15pm,

Activities R Us — Short Stay Session to 4.15pm only £2.00 full session until
5.30pm £4.00

Monday- Make’n’Bake- Dinky Doughnuts for Snacktime

Tuesday- Painting Fun and Decorating Clay Magnets

Wednesday- Polydron Fun and K’'nex

Thursday- Skittle Alley

Friday- Crafty Capers




